
TO:  MAYOR AND CITY COUNCIL 
 
FROM:  Neil Jensen, City Administrator 
 
SUBJECT:  Cannon Valley Trail Funding 
 
MEETING DATE: March 21, 2023 
 
 
BACKGROUND 
 
Cannon Valley Trail is in its 37th year and is requesting funding support for the next 2 years 
(2024-2025).  The City of Cannon Falls funding is 17% of the trail budget and is $49,564 for 
2024, $49,862 for 2025.  Please review the attach letter from Trail Manager Scott Roepke for 
more information.   Also, included is the trail’s 2017 Comprehensive Plan link for you to gather 
additional information for the Cannon Valley Trail.   https://cannonvalleytrail.com/wp-
content/uploads/2017/06/CVT-Final-Trail-Plan_170522sm.pdf  
  
 
STAFF RECOMMENDATION 
 
Please make a motion to approve the funding request of the Cannon Valley Trail for the years of 
2024 and 2025. 
 

 

REQUESTED COUNCIL ACTION 
 
Please make a motion to approve the funding request of the Cannon Valley Trail for the years of 
2024 and 2025. 
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